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BUS TRAGEDY IN ISRAEL

July 7, 1989 .

The Secretary of State for External Affairs, the
Right Honourable Joe Clark, today expressed Canada's shock and
sadness at the senseless and tragic incident involving an Israeli
bus on July 6 .

Mr . Clark said, "We express our sincere condolences to
the families of the Canadians who died in this irrational act of
violence as well as to the families of all the victims of this
incident . We hope that those injured will have a speedy recovery . "

Canada abhors all acts of violence, Mr . Clark said. "It is
clear that incidents such as this contribute to a dangerous cycle
of violence . We call for restraint in the aftermath of this
vicious attack on innocent citizens . "
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